[bookmark: _GoBack]                                                                                                                     22.11.2016
George Kyriazopoulos                                                                    
Phone number: 6978045698
E-mail: giorgoskyriazopoulos@gmail.com
Greece
                                                                                                                           Mr. A.Papadopoulos
                                                                                                               Principal of high school
                                                                                                                 Greece
Dear Mr. A.Papadopoulos,
I am writing in response to your advertisement, which was published in “Daily News”
, offering a job. I would like to apply for the job of math teacher. I’ve just finished university. Moreover I speak English and german. My skills are well prepared. 
  I will be well suited on this position because I’ve gained lot of math competitions, and I am also teaching math on high school students for years.
I am ready to be interviewed any time you want and thank you for publishing in the newspaper this vacancy.
           Your faithfully,
          George Kyriazopoulos
